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Family Service’s Older Adult Program Awarded Grant from Pew 
 

 
Family Service Association of Bucks County has been awarded a $150,000 grant from The Pew 
Charitable Trusts to provide case management services for older adults living in Bucks County Housing 
Authority managed sites. These services help older adults meet their basic needs, enabling them to remain 
in their homes for as long as possible. The grant is the third awarded by Pew in support of Family 
Service's case management program since 2009. 
 
The Bucks County Housing Authority (BCHA) helps low-income families, individuals with disabilities 
and older adults find and rent reasonable and affordable housing. Family Service’s case management 
program is a partnership with BCHA to help older and disabled adults who are at high risk of losing their 
independence.  
 
Research shows that most older adults prefer to live in their own homes for as long as possible. According 
to a 2010 AARP study, 88% of adults ages 65 and older prefer to stay in their homes as they age.1 Donald 
Grondahl, Executive Director of BCHA, shares: "Family Service provides critical services to so many of 
our older and disabled residents. Without their services, many of these individuals would be unable to live 
independently and would likely end up in nursing homes." 
 
Older adults living in public housing have a higher risk of nursing home placement compared to the rest 
of the older adult population.2 Reasons for this may include lack of support, lack of socioeconomic 
resources and disabilities that impact the ability to manage daily living activities. 
 
Pew’s support helps Family Service provide services that allow older adults to remain in their homes. The 
organization assists older adults in meeting their basic needs and improving their quality of life by 
helping them obtain available public benefits and services. This includes nutritious meals, financial 
counseling, legal assistance, health insurance, healthcare, in-home care and other services that allow older 
adults to remain living independently.  
 
"Most people don't know about the benefits that are out there to assist them. BCHA Case Managers know 
how to access these services, and their knowledge is worth gold," shared Joe, a client of Family Service. 
 
Family Service’s case management program for older adults is free of charge. Services are provided at 
BCHA's nine senior/disabled sites across Bucks County. If you are or someone you know is living at one 
of these locations and could benefit from services, contact Bernadette O'Connor, Older Adult Programs 
Coordinator, at 215.757.6916, ext. 236 or boconnor@fsabc.org. 
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The mission of Family Service Association of Bucks County is to protect, maintain, strengthen and 
enhance individuals, families and children and their social and psychological functioning. Visit 
www.fsabc.org to donate, volunteer and learn more about how Family Service helps more than 22,000 
children, adults and seniors each year. 
 
                                                
 
1 Teresa A. Keenan, Ph.D., AARP. “Home and Community Preferences of the 45+ Population.” Data 
Collected by GfK Custom Research North America. (Washington, D.C., 2010 Nov.) 4.;   
 
2 Andrew Kochera. AARP Public Policy Institute. “Developing Appropriate Rental Housing for Low-
Income Older Persons: A Survey of Section 202 and LIHTC Property Managers.” Survey methodology 
and oversight by Linda Barrett, Ph.D. (Washington, D.C., 2006 Dec.) 1. 


